
 

PGHS School Community Council Agenda 

March 29, 2017 

Welcome 
Approve Minutes for March 1st Meeting 
Dr. Stewart – School News or Issues 

  
Budget Discussion –  
 Projected Amount - $199,504 (Plus carry-over of $7,300 – Makes total $206,804) 
 
 
  
Review New Proposal- 
 Dr. Stewart – $10,000 Leadership Team/Professional Development 
 
 English Department - $14,500 – for Chromebooks and Cart 
   
 Additional Advocate - $12,000 – 29 Hours, Spanish Speaker 
 
 Math Teacher (Intern) - $35,800 – 6 Classes 
 
 Continuing to Fund –  AP Classes - $34,647 
    English Graders - $4,000 
    Advocated & East Shore - $95,350 
Total $206,297 
 
Vote on Budget Proposal 
 
 
SCC Elections in May – Who would like to stay on? Who will be leaving? 
 
 
Other Issues and Discussion - 

 
 

 

 

 

Next meeting May 3, 2017 12:00 pm 

  



PGHS School Community Council Meeting Notes for Mar. 1, 2017 
 
In Attendance: Mark Clements, Darlene Sweeten, Steve Stewart, Cristie Wood, Cindy Hill, Heather Downs, Amanda 
Siebert, Laurie Stringer, Kori Thomas, Cheryl Williams, Niels Fugal, Andrea Motto, Doug Meeks 
Excused: Paula Harline 
 
Approved Minutes: Motion made by Darlene, seconded by Mark. Vote was unanimous to approve.  
 

Dr. Stewart mentioned that the school is doing well in many areas in competition, i.e., the ballroom team, the 
winter drumline, DECA, etc. 
 
Budget Discussion 
 Cristie went over the 2016-2017 budget. For the 2017-2018 budget there are sufficient funds for what we have so 
far allocated.  There is a surplus that the council needs to determine.  Discussion on this followed. 
 There is a need for a Spanish advocate/ELD and Amanda moved to include this expense and Darlene seconded 
that motion.  It will be included. 
 Mark brought up that he would like to see money spent on some sort of teacher development: conferences or 
school visits, etc. Dr. Stewart agreed, and Kori mentioned she was interested in pursuing Competency Based Grading. 
 Cindy moved that the remaining budget be used for teacher development and Mark seconded.  As part of that, 
Cristie will contact the English department to assess if they are still interested in more technology.  Also, Dr. Stewart will 
research conferences that are available and would be beneficial for the faculty.  He will send an email by March 14, 
outlining his findings so the council will have sufficient time before the vote on March 29, to review the proposal. 
  
Adjourn:  Cindy made a motion to adjourn.  It was seconded by Cheryl. 
 

 


